
September 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian; 
 
Dundas Valley Secondary School 
semester 1 of the 2016-17 

ities Research Program. 
Over the past 25 years, the HSC has refined this reading program and studied the benefits for children.  
 
The reported improvements in reading skills have been excellent for the children participating in this 
program. Currently, the Hamilton-
level students in all schools and in 17 schools with junior and intermediate level classes. This year, we 
continue to offer .  
 

-minute blocks, 
five times a week for a total of 80 lessons.  The time commitment is an essential part of the program so it 

s of students in 
 

 
-

school. This research will involve asking teachers about their experiences with implementing this program 
in their classroom and examining the results of the assessments that are collected by the teachers. 
Participation in the research is voluntary.  
 

hool by September 29th. Additional 
www.sickkids.ca or from your 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
      
Em Del Sordo 
Principal                                    



Parent(s)/Guardian(s), please complete the form and return to the school by September 29th.    
 
Part 1 

 
 
 
____I agree that the results of any of my child Secondary 

 
may be published by the Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board, or by the Hospital for Sick Children. 
 
Please note that children will not be identified by name or school in the sharing of data. 
 
_________________________________                       _________________________ 
Parent Signature            Date 


